
 
 

 

December 2019  

East Palomar Street and Davies Drive Traffic Signal Work Planned 
South Bay Rapid crews will be conducting traffic signal work at the East Palomar Street and Davies Drive 
intersection on Thursday, December 12, between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 2:30 p.m. Motorists are 
advised that during this time the intersection will operate as a four-way stop. All access will be 
maintained. Flaggers will direct motorists and pedestrians to ensure a safe flow of traffic. Travelers will 
be notified by advanced signage and stop signs.  

Travelers, businesses, and 
nearby residents can expect 
intermittent noise (including 
OSHA-required back up 
alarms) throughout the day, 
as crews complete this work. 

All reasonable steps will be 
taken to minimize impacts to 
nearby residents, businesses, 
and travelers. We appreciate 
your patience during 
construction. Please note, 
construction schedules are 
subject to change. 

Construction on the South Bay 
Rapid dedicated guideway is 
anticipated to be complete by 
the end of 2019. Landscaping 
and irrigation activities will 
continue into February 2020.  


